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February 8, 2016

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports HB 4041, which would remove products of seed from
statute prohibiting local governments from inhibiting or preventing production of seed.  That
was the statute, hastily passed at the behest of the chemical and agribusiness industries, to
stop Oregonians from adopting ballot measures to regulate GMO crops.

Please include this statement in the legislative record for this bill.

Thank you.

Oregon Progressive Party
Daniel Meek
authorized legal representative
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